From: Deanne Lahaie-Noll [DEANNE@baomail.uoregon.edu]

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2003 3:48 PM

Subject:  Procurement Card Program Information

Dear Custodians:

The goal of this email is to provide information, available resources and forms in additions to policy and procedures for the University of Oregon Procurement Card Program.  As the new year is off and running we thought it might be helpful to have them all in one email.

Web Page 

Below we have provided a link to the Procurement Card Program web page.  This web page includes all the necessary policies, instructions and forms needed by the Custodian and Unit Administrator.

http://baowww.uoregon.edu/ProcurementContracting/procurementcardprogram.htm
Procurement Card Quiz

Included on this page is a quiz set-up especially for the Card Custodian.  We are requesting that Custodians take the quiz.  If you choose to participate please take this quiz no later than February 10th.

We will not capture individual quiz results.  We will however, capture summary information, to help focus our future training efforts.  Please participate in the continuous improvement of your procurement card program by taking this quiz.  Quiz link below.  Other comments and suggestions are also welcomed.  Email me at deanne@baomail.uoregon.edu.

http://baowww.uoregon.edu/Quiz/pcard/Quizframe.htm
General Information Links

The following links have been provided to help in administering your procurement card program:

Competitive Procedures for the Purchasing, Procurement and Contracting of Goods and Services – 
OAR 571-040-0200 through 0390 
http://arcweb.sos.state.or.us/rules/OARS_500/OAR_571/571_040.html
Summary of Tax Reportable Account Codes - OUS FASOM 02  
http://www.ous.edu/cont-div/fasom/sec2/sumtaxr.htm
Capital Outlay Account Codes - OUS FASOM 2.12 
http://www.ous.ed/cont-div/fasom/sec2/sec0212.htm
Purchasing - Purchasing and Account Payable - OUS FASOM 13.01 
http://www.ous.edu/cont-div/fasom/sec13/sec1301.htm
Purchasing - Procurement Card - OUS FASOM 13.11 
http://www.ous.edu/cont-div/fasom/sec13/sec1311.htm
Attachments

In addition, please find two "Reminder" attachments recently e-mailed to Card Custodians.  We have also included an updated Custodian Training Power Point Presentation (11/02), for your reference and review.  The updated presentation reflects current policy changes.

We look forward to a great 2003 and hope you find this information supportive in administering your department's procurement card.  Please don't hesitate to call me at (6-3156) or Lynne Harrell at (6-3220) if you need further explanations or help.

Deanne Lahaie-Noll C.P.M.

Purchasing Support Services Asst. Manager 
Deanne@baomail.uoregon.edu
541-346-3156 phone 541-346-2425 fax
